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15 Bradley Street 8 P.O. Box 780
Warren PA 16365-3299

814-723-1500
Direct Dial: (814) 726-4846
E-mail: dansobina@urc.com

January 2, 2008
VIA CERTIFIED MAIL

Mr. Byron E. Coy, PE

Director, Eastern Region

Pipeline Hazardous Material Safety Administration
409 3" St., SW, Suite 300

Washington, DC 20024

RE: Notice of Amendment, CPF 1-2007-5003M
Kiantone Pipeline Corporation

Dear Mr. Coy:

This letter is in response to Notice of Amendment CPF 1-2007-5003M dated December
4, 2007 and received by Kiantone Pipeline Corporation (Kiantone) on December 11, 2007.
Kiantone has reviewed the four identified inadequacies and does not contest these findings.
Kiantone is currently correcting these inadequacies and will submit amendments within one
hundred twenty (120) days from the receipt of the Notice as requested.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at the number above.

Very truly yours,
KIANTONE PIPELINE CORPORATION

N

Daniel Sobina
Regulatory Compliance Manager



